
Parents,

It's hard to believe November has arrived and Winter is
knocking on our door. Many of you have expressed
concerns with our bussing situation and I wanted to convey
we are working hard to address your concerns. Our house
program has been a success as students continue to strive
to represent their respective houses in and outside the
classrooms. Teachers and students participated in our
annual Halloween costume party. Many students
impressed everyone with their costumes. As a reminder, all
students must be in uniform Monday thru Thursday, with
house shirts on Friday  

Sincerely,

Mr. Zografos

Principal - Middlebury Academy

PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE
-MR. Z- UPCOMING EVENTS:

HOUSE PROGRAM 

HALLOWEEN PARTY
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Donuts for Grown-Ups Friday,
November 4th Starting at 8 AM.

Mobile Dentist - November 8th from
9 AM to 12 PM.

Picture Retake Wed., November 16th
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Upcoming at
Middlebury

NOVEMBER STAFF SPOTLIGHT



MRS. JENKINS (1ST GRADE)
TEACHER

Calendar Nov. All Month - Penny Wars Contest

Nov. All Month - Pop Tabs Collection Contest

Nov. 1st - 21st - Canned Food Drive

Nov. 4th - Donuts with Grown-ups 8AM - 9AM

Nov. 22nd - Parent Teacher Conferences

Nov. 23rd - 25th Thanksgiving Break 

Topic of the month: Giving

Why did the middle school teacher's dress
up like tacos?? (hint: Not Halloween) 

- Winners Receive a free house shirt

Providing love or other emotional support; caring.
Many of our students are learning how to give back to the community as part

of House Program. Each house has been given a task to come up with
a plan to give back to our community.


